President’s Report
Faculty Senate
October 14, 2015

· Apologies Early departure is the result of a prior commitment to speak in Henry County—delighted to answer questions later by email (timhynes@clayton.edu
· Meetings and public conversations Over the next week or so, I and we will be involved in several public meetings—each of them in the interest of developing or reinforcing communication channels and opportunities
· October 19  Executive Vice Chancellor Steve Wrigley on campus 12-4 Meeting with Senate scheduled to meet 2:30-3:00
· October 20 General Staff meeting—as noted at the last faculty senate meeting, the current staff council by laws call for an annual meeting in May—it is clear that this and several other parts of the bylaws need revision, and the meeting is starting point in that process, and will also give opportunities for answering questions staff may have about a whole range of issues. There is no other agenda for the meeting, at least for our part.
· October 21  Meeting with A&S faculty—this is part of our annual efforts to meet with all groups of campus faculty and staff, consistent with general assumptions about communication—shared meaning—for the campus
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Beginning of Spivey Hall season 25 Began this past weekend—hopefully you will explore opportunities to spend some time this academic year taking advantage of these performances.
· Thanks for your continued efforts to support institutional activities
· Questions?
